
To the Redistricting Committee,  
 
As a life-long Kansas Republican, I want to express my DISGUST at the proposed redistricting proposals 
whereby Wyandotte County is being split.  Clearly, our Republican Party has lost its way, both at state 
level and nationally, and has no meaningful ideas to offer.  It now can only resort to this obscene 
gerrymandering ploy to manipulate elections. 
 
I think all Republicans in the House should be ashamed of themselves. You do us all a disservice and 
make yourselves look like fools. I do not support this proposed redistricting and I will not support any 
Republican candidates at the ballot box if this is allowed to continue. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael Schermoly  
5819 W. 77 Ter 
Prairie Village, KS  66208 
 


